
I support this bill as I have been renting my five bedroom house to students for more than forty years.  
Now I am unable to rent this same house to only three students.   This is a hardship both to me and to 
students who must heat the entire house and to myself with  continuous maintenance .  Please support 
this bill. Thank you.  Delia Donaldson Narragansett, ri.   
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


